
98.06.01

((LABEL))

BURGESS (R)

BUG KILLER INSECT FOG

WITH RESMETHRIN

For use in all propane, gas and electric foggers

Ideal for: Yards, Decks, Pools, Picnic Areas, Outdoors

Kills Flying Insects

DANGER        POISON

DOMESTIC

READ THE LABEL AND THE LEAFLET BEFORE USING

REG. NO. 23145 P.C.P. ACT

KILLS MOSQUITOES, BITING MIDGES, BLACK FLIES, 
NO-SEE-UMS & HORNETS

Net Contents: 1.98 Litres

GUARANTEE:
Resmethrin 0.200%

Registrant:
Bonide Products, Inc.

2 Wurz Ave.
Yorkville, NY

13495

PRECAUTIONS

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN



Harmful if swallowed, inhaled, or absorbed through the skin. 
Avoid breathing vapours or spray mist, and provide adequate
ventilation of area being treated.  Contact with the eyes, skin,
or clothing should be avoided.

Avoid contamination of food and foodstuff.

Remove pets, birds and cover fish aquariums before spraying.  
DO NOT ALLOW CHILDREN IN TREATED AREAS UNTIL SURFACES ARE DRY.

DISPOSAL

Do not reuse empty container.  Wrap and discard with household
garbage.

FIRST AID

If swallowed: Call physician or Poison Control Centre
immediately.  Gastric lavage is indicated if material was taken
internally.  DO NOT INDUCE VOMITING unless directed by a
physician.  Vomiting may cause aspiration pneumonia.  Do not
induce vomiting or give anything by mouth to an unconscious
person.

If inhaled: Remove victim to fresh air.  Apply artificial
respiration if indicated.

If in Eyes: Flush eyes with plenty of water for at least 15
minutes.  Get medical attention immediately.

If on Skin: Wash contaminated skin with soap and water.

((LEAFLET))

BURGESS

BUG KILLER INSECT FOG

WITH RESMETHRIN

DOMESTIC

For use in All propane, gas and electric foggers

KILLS MOSQUITOES, BITING MIDGES, BLACK FLIES, 
NO-SEE-UMS & HORNETS

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN



READ THE LABEL AND LEAFLET BEFORE USING

REG. NO. 23145 P.C.P. ACT

DANGER     POISON

GUARANTEE:
+*Resmethrin     0.200%

*Cis/trans isomer ratio: max. 30% (+) cis and min.
+Roussel Bio’s SBP-1382 TM brand of resmethrin insecticide

Roussel Bio Corp. 
400 Sylvan Avenue,

Englewood Cliffs, NJ 07632

Bonide Products, Inc.
2 Wurz Ave.

Yorkville, NY
13495

TM Roussel Bio Corporation Trademark

DISPOSAL: Do not reuse empty container.  Wrap and discard with
household garbage.

DIRECTIONS:

FOR OUTDOOR USE ONLY

This formulation is to be used undiluted in only such portable
thermal applicator equipment that can deliver spray particle
sizes in the aerosol size range.

For small area applications, hold thermal applicator at least 1.5
metres form any object, especially plants and shrubbery.  Avoid
wetting of foliage.  Apply undiluted at the rate of 30 to 60 mL
per 28.5 m3.  Fog only when there is no breeze, or wind velocity
is less than 4.8 Km/Hr.  The ideal time is generally at dusk when
the wind dies down and the air temperature and ground temperature
are approximately the same.  Under these conditions the fog will
linger in the treated area for a longer time.  Apply fog while
moving away from treated area.  Keep away from food, humans and
pets.  Avoid inhalation of the fog.  DO NOT SMOKE WHILE FOGGING. 
Do not enter the treated area until fog has dissipated.  Repeat
application as necessary.  Kills mosquitoes, biting midges, black
flies, no-see-ums and hornets.

Specially formulated for use in All electric, propane and gas



powered thermo foggers.

Ideal For: Yards, Decks and Around Pools

NOTICE TO BUYER

Seller’s guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.

PRECAUTIONS

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

Harmful if swallowed, inhaled, or absorbed through the skin. 
Avoid breathing vapours or spray mist, and provide adequate
ventilation of area being treated.  Contact with the eyes, skin,
or clothing should be avoided.

Avoid contamination of food and foodstuff.

Remove pets, birds and cover fish aquariums before spraying.  

DO NOT ALLOW CHILDREN IN TREATED AREAS UNTIL SURFACES ARE DRY.

FIRST AID

If swallowed: Call physician or Poison Control Centre
immediately.  Gastric lavage is indicated if material was taken
internally.  DO NOT INDUCE VOMITING unless directed by a
physician.  Vomiting may cause aspiration pneumonia.  Do not
induce vomiting or give anything by mouth to an unconscious
person.

If inhaled: Remove victim to fresh air.  Apply artificial
respiration if indicated.

If in Eyes: Flush eyes with plenty of water for at least 15
minutes.  Get medical attention immediately.

If on Skin: Wash contaminated skin with soap and water.

ENVIRONMENTAL HAZARDS

This pesticide is highly toxic to fish.  Do not apply directly to
water.  Drift and runoff from treated sites may be hazardous to
fish in adjacent waters.  Do not contaminate water when disposing
of equipment washwaters.



PHYSICAL OR CHEMICAL HAZARDS

This formulation is combustible.  Do not use or store near heat
or open flame.  Do not store below 0'C.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.

+))


